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9th September 2024 
To Parents / Carers, 
 

On 30th January 2025 there is a concert at Resorts World in Birmingham called ‘Young Voices’. 
We are delighted to be able to give the children in Key Stage 2 the opportunity to take part in this 
event. Young Voices bring thousands of children and teachers together at the UK’s biggest School 
Choir Concert. In preparation for this event, Miss Jennings and Miss Brenwald will be running a 
weekly Young Voices club every Thursday from 3:30-4:30pm where the children will learn the songs 
and actions. In order for the children to be fully prepared for the main event in January they will 
need to be committed to attending the club each week.  
 

We anticipate the club will be popular and unfortunately there are a limited number of spaces so we 
will be operating this on a first come, first served basis. If you would like your child/children to 
participate please return the reply slip below to Miss Jennings by 11th September. We will then be 
sending out a further confirmation letter with more details should your child have successfully 
secured a place. 
 

At Colmers Farm Primary School we are pleased to be able to offer a wide range of clubs for our 
children to participate in after school. Children are expected to follow the school rules of READY, 
RESPECTFUL AND SAFE at all times so that clubs can be safely enjoyed by all children. These 
clubs are in addition to school and as such if the behaviour of children falls below the expected 
standard, children will unfortunately not be able to continue going to clubs. Please make sure you 
reinforce this with your child. 
 

If you would like more information about the event: Young Voices - The largest School Choir in the 
World  

The Largest Children’s Choir in the World | Young Voices 
 
As always, if you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school at any time on 0121 716 
0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 

Many thanks, 
Miss Brenwald and Miss Jennings 
 

Young Voices Club 
Child’s name:  
Class:  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Young Voices Club from 19th September 2024 until 23rd 

January 2025. 
Parent name: 

Signature: 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org

